
11/09/2007  11 : 52ETEXT ATTACHMENT
Image# 27931547806

***************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

November 9, 2007   

 

Mr. Brian Kaegi 

Alexander for Senate, Inc. 

1130 8th Avenue S. 

Nashville, TN 37203 

 

Dear Brian: 

 

We were notified by the FEC on November 7, 2007 that the contribution made by Northwest Airlines PAC was designated 

incorrectly on the August monthly report.  After further review I have confirmed that the payment of $2,500 on July 26, 

2007 should be redesignated as General - 2008 election. 

 

Should you have any additional questions, please feel free to contact me at the above phone or e-mail 

nancy.duke@nwa.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

Nancy Duke 

Treasurer   

 


